[image: image1.emf]
MASSES AND INTENTIONS
THIS WEEKEND OF
JANUARY 21-22, 2017
Saturday
5:00 PM 
 Mass 
   Intention:  Victor Molnar (RIP)
Sunday
8:00 AM 
 Mass 
   Intention:  St. Therese Parishioners
Sunday
10:30AM 
Mass


Intention:  Eli & Stella Roy (RIP)

Requested By:  Doris Melancon 
WEEK OF
JANUARY 23-27, 2017
Monday
12:00 Noon
Mass  

 Intention:  John Watts

Requested By:  Sharon Watts
Tuesday
9:00 AM
Mass
Intention:  For those who are homeless
Wednesday      

No Mass 
Thursday 
12:00 Noon 
Mass
Intention:  Respect Life
Friday

No Mass
THIS WEEKEND OF
JANUARY 28-29, 2017
Saturday 
5:00 PM
 Mass 
   Intention:  St. Therese Parishioners
Sunday
8:00 AM
Mass


Intention:  John Matous (RIP)

Requested By:  Jean Matous
Sunday
10:30 AM
Mass


Intention:  Eunice H (RIP) 

Requested By:  Doris Melancon
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DAILY SCRIPTURE READINGS

Daily Readings may be found at the
www.USCCB.org website.

BLESSED SACRAMENT CHAPEL

VASE FLOWERS

Perpetual living memorial for Anna Lupei
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  ST. THERESE’S TABERNACLE CANDLE
January 23-29, 2017
In Memory of:  Adam Jacobus

"Give, and gifts will be given to you; good measure, packed together, shaken down, and overflowing will be poured into your lap.  For the measure with which you measure will in return be measured out to you."  Luke 6:38
OPERATING BUDGET
Fiscal Year 7/1/16 through 6/30/2017
Annual operating expense budget:
 $540,244
No offertory totals due to the

 Martin Luther King, Jr. Holiday
MAKE YEAR-END GIFTS ON THE CHURCH WEBSITE

In the course of year-end tax planning, you may find yourself considering special one-time donations.  There is a growing trend among donors to make contributions to their favorite organizations via the web during the final week of the year.  As you contemplate year-end gifts, please keep St. Therese in mind.  We welcome your donations through the giving page on the church website at www.sttheresechurch.info.  We wish you all New Year’s Blessings!!
We can accept Visa, MasterCard, Discover, American Express,

Debit Cards, and savings/checking drafts.

There is no need to sign up every year for a new account, simply log in to your existing VANCO account and update any payment information or other changes you would like.
“Jesus does not demand great actions from us, but simply surrender and gratitude.” 
― Thérèse de Lisieux



BINGO UPDATE
January 9, 2017 Bingo was cancelled due to inclement weather conditions.
We would like to offer all volunteers and parishioners the opportunity to become more hands on with our Bingo ministry. We have several positions open that would allow you to broaden your experience and offer some new challenges in this wonderful Stewardship ministry. There would be a training process so you can be sure that the transition will be quite smooth. This is your chance to try something new and serve the church at the same time.  If you feel called to serve, please call Terry Greer (824-9028) to talk about getting started. The following positions are available:  Bingo Manager, Game Manager, Treasurer, Caller, Admissions Cashier, Kitchen Manager, and Kitchen Worker.  



ALTAR FLOWERS
Anyone wishing to sign up for weekend altar flowers for 2017, the sign-up sheet with available weekends is posted on the bulletin board leading to the social hall.  
UPDATE PARISHIONER INFORMATION

In the later part of January or early February, we will be updating parishioner information.  If you have moved, changed your phone number, recently married or had a child, please contact the office to update your registration.  You may call Ann in the office at 693-5939 or email at office.1@stthersglo.org with updated information.  Thank you for your help.



VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!
Fr. David Delich, O.P., from Food for the Poor, Inc.; will be visiting our parish during the weekend of February 18, 2017.  If you are able to help with transportation or dinner, please contact the office at 693-5939.  Thank you. 

VIRGINIA VESPERS:  EVENING PRAYER

 FOR THE COMMONWEALTH

In the wake of a contentious 2016, Bishops Francis X. DiLorenzo and Michael F. Burbidge and their public policy agency, the Virginia Catholic Conference, are inviting government officials and people of all parties and faiths to come together to pray for the needs of the Commonwealth at the second annual Virginia Vespers:  Evening Prayer for the Commonwealth.  The hour-long service, which draws on an ancient Christian liturgy, will be held at the beautiful, historic Cathedral of the Sacred Heart in Richmond at 5:00 PM, Thursday, February 9, 2017.  A wine and appetizer reception follows.  Register at www.vacatholic.org. 
RACHEL’S VINEYARD RETREAT FOR

HEALING AFTER ABORTION

A Rachel’s Vineyard Weekend Retreat will be held February 17-19 at The Williamsburg Christian Retreat Center in Toano, VA sponsored by St. Joan of Arc Church. The weekend retreat includes: spiritual exercises, the sacrament of reconciliation, a Memorial Service and a Mass of Entrustment and is available to women, men and any person who may have been adversely impacted by an abortion. Participation is strictly confidential and offers a beautiful opportunity to experience God’s love, forgiveness and compassion. To register, contact Linda Riva at 757-887-3144 or email lindajr2@yahoo.com.  The cost is $185 for meals, room and all retreat materials.  Financial Assistance is available.
2016 TAX/DONATION STATEMENTS

Registered parishioners may pick up annual contribution statements in the commons the weekends of January 21/22 and 28/29. Please direct questions to Debbie at 693-5939.  Happy New Year and thank you for supporting your parish community!

MINISTRY BUDGETS DUE FEBRUARY 12, 2017

As we prepare for another fiscal year, your ministry should have received its annual budget request to return to the parish. Our total parish budget is due to the Bishop by May 15th of every year. We have provided 6 month figures for your use in annualizing your expenses. Please be sure to return your budget request in order to be funded for the coming fiscal year. Questions may be directed to Deb at 693-5939. Thank you!
OUR LADY OF MOUNT CARMEL OPEN HOUSE

Our Lady of Mount Carmel Catholic School in Newport News will host an open house for prospective families interested in enrolling their children for the upcoming 2017-2018 school in grades preschool through eighth on Sunday, January 29 at 12:00 noon.  There will be a presentation at 12:15, followed by tours and opportunities to visit classrooms and speak with teachers.  At OLMC, you can see the genuine love we share for learning, faith, community, service, and most of all, our students.  Check us out?  RSVP to Ms. Tucker at 757-596-2754, ext. 133 or ctucker@olmc-school.com


CAREFREE SENIORS
If you and your friends are over 60, please plan to join our group "Carefree Seniors".  We meet the third Wednesday of every month at 1:00.  Our goals are to have an outing, a fun and an educational session once a quarter. Everyone that is over 60 is invited (You don't have to be a member of St Therese Church).  Our first quarter will feature a fun session January 18th, February 15th will be Susan Jean, an Elder Law attorney will be our speaker , April 19th Ellie Galloway | Regional Director, Middle Peninsula/Northern Neck Alzheimer's Association Greater Richmond Chapter will be our speaker.  Please circle these dates. Any additional information please contact Frank Rivera at cisci7@cox.net or Pat Snyder pbspat@gmail.com 

 “The people who have walked in darkness have seen a great light.”





Third Sunday of Ordinary Time





January 22, 2017








